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Weekly News – Friday 28th February  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Welcome back to what we hope will be a fun-filled second half 
of the Spring term.  

On Thursday, we will dressing up and celebrating World Book 
Day! On Friday, children will be bouncing for books so please 
remember to get those sponsors! 

  

English 

In English this week, we have started our new book ‘Wild’. This 
book explores the emotional journey of a little girl who was born 
in the wild and taken ‘home’. We have enjoyed using drama in 
our lessons to explore feelings and children have learnt some 
new vocabulary to assist them in their writing. 

  

Maths 

This week, we have continued our learning on fractions and are 
feeling increasingly confident working out a third, quarter, three 
quarters and half of shapes, numbers and objects.  Next week we 
will be looking at the equivalence of half and two quarters as well 
as some problem solving about fractions.  

Topic 

In Science, we identified British habitats and drew animals in 
each of the four habitats. 

In Geography we looked at google maps and spent time locating 
Richmond Park. We made posters about what we know about 
Richmond Park. 

 

 

 

 

Fern Hill  
Values Award 

 

Bracken 

Barnaby 

Ella 

Clover 

Isla 

Daniel 

Heather 

Alice JC 

Rovinka  

 

Notices 
 

5th of March: World Book Day 
6th of March: Bounce for Books 

12th March – Trip to The British Wildlife Centre – please return your permission slips and any packed 
lunch requests. 
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